
UntitledALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOLBOARD MEETING, MAY 12,2008 PRESENT:  Rudah Saghir, Dan Bitar, Barbara O’Brien, Karen Drugacz, Maureen Ewasek. Dan Bitar, treasurer, offered his  report showing  that we are in good standing financially. Dan sent  the new checks for the projects we supported to Principal, Fadlallah as certified mail to assure their delivery. He, Dan, also brought in returned copies of the Alumnus. We will work together to correct mailing addresses. Barbara suggested we recognize the work the print shop does for the production of the Alumnus with a gift for the two instructors.  The Board agreed to send $100 gift cards for gas to Adrian Miclea and Darrel Shepherd. Barbara reported positive feedback from alumni across the country for the Alumnus. Our next meeting will be July 8, 2008 at 7:00 at theLittle Café, 22180 Michigan Ave. This will be a planning meeting for the Dearborn Homecoming on August 3rd. Respectfully submitted, 
Maureen Ewasek, Secretary
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